
Hi, welcome to the New Year Ysgol Bro Taf 
Newsletter.

Progress

We’ve entered the New Year and there has 
been great progress in the period. Externally 
we have formed the Bus Drop off levels and 
are continuing to the parent drop off. We’ve 
used the excess materials from around the 
existing school building to build up these levels 
so we don’t have to remove materials from the 
site.

We’ve also commenced works to the 3G pitch 
and have cut the area to formation level. In the 
New Year we will be importing stone to form 
the make up of the pitch.

The school building is also changing rapidly. 
We formed all the new openings in the 
brickwork façade in readiness for the new 
windows and doors. The slab has had a screed 
covering to make sure we have a level surface 
to start building internal walls. The M&E 
contractors are onsite fitting all the bracketry to 
make the building come to life.

Reverse Advent Calendar
We have taken part in the school’s reverse 
advent calendar with our supply chain to help 
donate food to the local foodbank. Our 
contractors have donated food and shopping 
vouchers to the cause. A big thankyou to 
Dollcast, J2R Demolition and FP Hurleys.

Pontypridd High School Construction 
Department:
The site team have linked up with the school’s 
Construction department to look at how we can 
engage through the school curriculum. We 
have given the department some Health and 
Safety signage to make the areas construction 
focused.
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Senior Project Manager:
Steve Birchenough: 07970 844859

     Meet the Operational Team: If you have any concerns regarding the works, please contact our Morgan Sindall Construction site team below.

Site Manager:
Andrew Flynn: 07468 740153

Engineer:
Kian Stephens: 07976 554496

Assistant Site Manager:
Harri Mugford: 07929 718341


